Laura Dorbeck

From: Hugh Cullum <_

Sent: 16 May 2022 13:33

To: Laura Dorbeck

Cc: John McRae; Owen Ward; Christiane Ten Hoopen

Subject: Tavis House - 2021/6105/P - BCAAC withdraw comments/objection

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Laura,

We see that ORMS have taken on board many of the suggestions which we discussed with them at the consultation
stage, and that the colour of the tiles on the rear elevation will be a reserved matter. As a result we are able to
withdraw our previous objection.

Kind regards,

Hugh Cullum

For Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Dr. Hugh Cullum

For and on behalf of

Hugh Cullum Architects Ltd
61b Judd Street

London WC1H 9QT

Follow Us on Instagram!
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